
Dear SME Families, 

 

As we near our annual Grandparents Mass, I wanted to take this opportunity to recognize all SME grand-

parents and grandparent figures in our lives.  Grandparents play many important roles in our students’ 

lives. Though circumstances vary from family to family, we have seen many of our SME grandparents be 

caregivers, playmates, trusted advisors and wise teachers.  

 

The love and emotional closeness grandparents provide make such a strong impact on their grandchildren. 

In addition to giving advice and offering perspective that only life experiences can provide, grandparents 

help lead our families in numerous ways. All grandparents are role models who have so much to teach, and 

some are able to help provide our students with rides to and from school and even offer child care before 

or after classes!  Above all else, though, grandparents provide love.  

 

The most important thing SME grandparents bring to their little ones and our school community is love. 

While true for all of us, young children especially grow through close, caring relationships. The attention, 

unconditional love, and sense of security that grandparents offer help our students feel safe, cared for, and 

secure – all goals of St. Mary’s Elementary School.  

 

On behalf of all of us at St. Mary’s Elementary School, to all of our SME grandparents: thank you.  

 

Mr. Olejniczak 
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 Fri. 11/15 - Christian 
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 Mon. 12/23 - Christ-

mas Recess  
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BY THE NUMBERS 

In this section we will talk about 

the numbers of our fundraisers; the 

good, the bad and the most up to 

date as possible! 

We offer a wide variety of opportu-

nities to support SME and will be 

changing things up this year with 

our offerings.  

We understand that every fund-

raiser will not be for everyone, but 

we do appreciate any & all support 

you can give!  

Year round ways to help:  

 Boxtops 4 Education 

October Donation $18.20  

 RaiseRight 

 Tops in Education Program 

FINANCES 

SME Craft Show 

We had a fantastic turnout for the Craft Show! This is always a very successful fundraiser for the 

school, in addition to being a popular community event. Many thanks to Mrs. O'Grady for coor-

dinating the event and to all of our volunteers! 

 

Gnome for the Holidays Fundraiser 

We would like to thank all those who participated in this fall fundraiser! Orders are expected to 

arrive at the school the first week of December. 

 

Merry Moose 

Save the date for our annual Merry Moose Market! This event will be held on 12/5 during the 

school day. We are also hoping to have it open for a couple hours in the evening for families 

who would like to come shop!  

 

We would greatly appreciate donations of gift tags, tissue paper, and gift bags (keep in mind 

that many of the items are smaller gifts--ornaments, keychains, mugs, etc.). Any donations can 

be dropped off in the main office.  

 

Christmas Trees 

We are in need of artificial Christmas trees to decorate the PC for the holidays! If anyone has a 

tree they are looking to get rid of, we would love to take it off your hands. Please con-

tact hsa@smeschool.com.  

 

SME Parent Wear 

Show your SME pride with SME Parent t-shirts. Each T-shirt is $10. Adult 

sizes small through 2XL available. Sizes are limited to available inventory. 

Order using the following link: https://sme-parent-wear.cheddarup.com  

 

SME Spirit Wear 

Need SME Spirit Wear? We've got you covered! Each t-shirt is $15, youth 

and adult sizes are available. Scan the QR code to order.  

Thanksgiving Food Drive 

As Thanksgiving approaches, we are hoping everyone is getting excited for the wonderful and precious gift 

of the holiday season. As a part of our holiday season at St. Mary's, we would like to take an opportunity to 

practice the Christian tradition of almsgiving as a school community. To give to our local community mem-

bers in need, we are planning a school-wide food drive to benefit the St. Mary's Food Basket Ministry and 

the food pantry at St. Martha's. Any donation is helpful, and we appreciate your generosity as we help to live 

out our Christian faith and serve those in need. To help make this a fun experience for the school, this food 

drive will also be a pillar game challenge where students will put their food into a bin (located at the front 

entrance) that is their pillar color. We hope this will bring holiday fun! 

 

Collection Dates: Thursday 11/14 - Wednesday 11/20 - Items may be brought in on any day for collection. 

 

High-Need Items: Packaged fruit (especially single-serve fruit & applesauce cups), vegetables, Hamburger 

Helper, pasta, sauce, rice, instant potatoes, pancake mix, syrup, mac and cheese, flour, sugar, coffee and 

paper products.  

FOOD DRIVE 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for 

your patience and understanding during this 

transition period as we welcome a new staff 

member to our team, Mrs. Light. We appreciate 

your flexibility and support as we make a few 

changes to our financial processes.  

We are exited to share that our new email con-

tact will be available to assist you with any in-

quiries.  

Please direct all further questions/concerns re-

garding financial services to the email below: 

finances@smeschool.com 

mailto:hsa@smeschool.com
https://sme-parent-wear.cheddarup.com/
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We have updated our order form to in-

clude cards we carry in stock and removed 

others.  

If there is something you want, but don’t 

see, please contact me! If available, I can 

order them for you! Or you can go online 

to find a master order form there.  

I am sorry to say Tim Horton cards are 

still unavailable for ordering. 

If there is anything I can do for you, please 

email me at raiseright@smeschool.com or 

call me at (716) 683-2112 ext. 132.  

Cindy Olejniczak 

GRANDPARENTS MASS 

On Friday, Nov. 15th we invite our grandparents to join us for 

a special Mass.  

We ask that you please complete this quick interest form with 

the number of grandparents attending as well as the student

(s) name(s) so that we can begin our planning. Visit the link 

below: 

Grandparents Mass 11/15/24 - Interest Form 

 

 

 

 

*Important update regarding grades 4th-8th PE classes*  

Starting Monday 11/18, students will now have the opportuni-

ty to change for gym class. Please remind your child to bring 

appropriate gym attire to change into on their scheduled days 

for gym.  

Thank you for your continued support in promoting a positive 

and active environment for our students! 

STAY IN THE KNOW 

Save the Date: 11/15 Christian 

Witness & Grandparents Mass, 

8:30am 

Save the Date: 11/27-29 Thanks-

giving Recess 

Make Note: 12/4  Fall Picture Re-

take Day  

Save the Date: 12/5 HSA Merry 

Moose Shop 

 

8TH GRADE INFO 

 

We will once again run the Calendar Club 

fundraiser for the 2024 calendar year. 

With 365 days of prizes there is over 

$10,000 to be won! 

 

 

Upon the receipt of your $20 donation, your name and number 

will be registered for all drawings for the year 2024. Winning 

numbers will be physically drawn monthly at St. Mary’s Rectory 

and will be published monthly on the parish & school websites. 

 

 

Season’s Greetings, SME Families! 

 

Mark your calendars, because Santa Claus is coming to … SME!!! 

 

Our annual Breakfast with Santa event will take place on December 14th in the Parish Cen-

ter.  Doors will open at 8:00 am, and we’ll be serving breakfast until 11:00 am. Our pancake 

breakfast will also come with breakfast sausages and your choice of beverage - coffee, juice, 

milk. Our guests will also have the opportunity to decorate cookies.  Of course, Santa will be 

joining us from 8:30-10:30 for all picture opportunities and to visit with kiddos, as they share 

their wish lists with him.   

 

Please keep an eye out for an active cheddar-up link to purchase your tickets and a sign up geni-

us link for those able to volunteer. If you cannot volunteer, please consider donating unfrosted 

cookies, frosting, or sprinkles to help our HSA keep costs down.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you and celebrating 

the holiday season with our SME School Family. 

 

Merry Christmas,  

Mrs. Claus 

Cindy - 716-602-8932 

RAISERIGHT 

MY LITTLE SWEETHEART PHOTOS 

WADROBE CHANGE FOR GYM BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 

AFTERSCHOOL CARE UPDATES 

AFTERSCHOOL CARE SCHEDULE UPDATE:  

On Monday, December 2nd & Friday, December 6th 

there will be NO Afterschool Care available as our 

staff will have a meeting immediately afterschool.  

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Photos from the Sweetheart dance are now available! 

Please visit the link below to find photos of your 

little sweethearts:  

https://KellyTanskiPhotography.pixieset.com  

A special thank you to Mrs. Tanski for capturing 

this beautiful event! We appreciate all your hard 

work in capturing these special moments between 

our students and their loved ones! 

Picture Retake Day is Wed. 12/4 

If you have not ordered pictures for your child(ren)s, 

you can still do so by clicking the “order here” link below: 

Order Here 

Our online Order Code is 88250CF 

 

Uniforms will be available for ordering on a monthly basis 

starting on 11/1 through 12/1 and each month thereafter. All 

orders placed within the month-long period will be pro-

cessed by All-Stars on 12/2. Orders will be ready for ship-

ping/pickup by 12/20 at the very latest! Please click the link 

below to place your order :) 

https://all-stars.printavo.com/merch/stmary-smonthly 

 

UNIFORM ORDERS 

FALL PORTRAIT RETAKES 12/4  

12 DAYS OF CHRISTMAS 

Get your tickets for the 12 days of Christmas you sure 

don’t want to miss this. We have lots of prizes which 

make fun surprises, but you’ve gotta be in it to win it! 

Additional tickets are available by request in the school 

office.  

Thank you & Good Luck! 

High School Entrance Exam Reminder!! 

 

Remember that the HSPT exam is coming up fast on No-

vember 23. If you have not registered for the exam, please 

do so ASAP. The exam is taken at your first choice high 

school. BEST WISHES AS YOU STUDY AND PREPARE!! 

 

 

CALENDAR CLUB 

mailto:raiseright@smeschool.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hyzgse7DngltX-006DxN_E0Swp4jQeETY7jQj5Le1fI/edit
https://kellytanskiphotography.pixieset.com/
https://all-stars.printavo.com/merch/stmary-smonthly


Take the Next Steps!
Entrance Exam Review Classes

Nov. 6th-8th from 4-6 p.m.

Entrance Exam
Nov. 23rd from 8-11 a.m.

Register at smhlancers.org or scan the code

Schedule a Shadow Day!  
Contact Andrea Drabik at adrabik@smhlancers.org.

St. Mary’s High School
Lancaster, NY
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